
  
  
  
  

  New members in the ASE's Board of Directors  

  April 14, 2019  

According to the decision of the Prime Ministry number (3956) dated 1/4/2019 and the decision of the
Committee of Nomination the Government Representatives at the Board of Directors and General
Assemblies of Companies, it has been decided to appoint Dr. Kamal Ahmad Al-Qudah and Eng.
Mohammed Hisham Al-Khatib as representatives of the Government Investments Management
Company in the Amman Stock Exchange's Board of Directors to fill the two vacancies, as from
1/4/2019.
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